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January 20, 2020

Diana Bagrationi Foundation
14 Dakota Street
Hicksville, NY 11801

Dear Diana Bagrationi,

This letter serves as an appreciation for your recent donation of 100 presents to Saint

Hieromartyr Grigol Peradze Georgian Cultural Center's New Year’'s Concert. These
presents were given to children who participated in this event.

| am grateful for your generosity and importantly, your commitment to the Georgian
Community. Your support helps us to continue our tradition.

On behalf of our Cultural Center, thank you for your generosity and active support.

Sincerely,
_adolyalale s
ishop Saba(Intskirveli)

Director of

St. Hieromartyr Grigol Peradze
Georgian Cultural Center of PA

412 Philmont Ave, Feasterville - Trevose, PA 19053
E-mail: saintgrigol @gmail.com
Tel: 215-396-8604




